COLORADOF EATITIEEMEN"S ASSOCIATHGIN

“Representing the interests of Colorado’s cattle industry since 1867”

July 7, 2006

Mr. Brenn Hill
205 Powell Place, Suite 214
Brentwood, TN 37027

Dear Brenn,

The 139" Annual Meeting of the Colorado Cattlemen’s Association was a great success!
One of the highlights of the convention was your performance after the steak dinner on
Tuesday evening. We heard numerous comments on your outstanding show!

Brenn, you seem to have a unique talent that allows you to write songs that ranchers can
identify with. Songs that are simple, pure, and honest...and in this era of prepackaged
superstars, you were like a breath of fresh air!

I hope you will have the opportunity to entertain all of the cattlemen’s associations in the
nation in the future...they will certainly be the winners! Best wishes for continued

SucCcCess.

Sincerely,
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Jan Ammon

‘Special Events Coordinator
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